
 
 

 

Ref: 06-2020 

 

COVID-19: MTA INSPECTS OUTLETS 

 

ISSUED 20/03/2020 

 

Two catering establishments, one in Baħar iċ-Ċagħaq and one in Ġnejna, and a massage parlour 

in Buġibba, were caught breaking the regulations introduced on Wednesday with the aim of 

containing the spread of Covid-19 by closing down or limiting the operations of certain public 

places. 

Up till now, MTA carried out over 1850 inspections and is pleased to note that most 

establishments are complying fully. Those who are caught breaking the rules face a €3000 fine 

for every time.  

Abuses can be reported on 21692447 or by email tourismcovid-19helpline@visitmalta.com  
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